
4665 Business Center Drive 

Fairfield, California 94534 

Date:  2/3/21 

Medi-Cal 

Important Provider Notice: #412  

Subject: Reminder to bill MedImpact 

As a reminder, Partnership HealthPlan of California (PHC) is contracted with a Pharmacy Benefit Manager 
(PBM), MedImpact, to assist in the administration of its Pharmacy Management Program.  All participating 
pharmacies receive reimbursement from MedImpact for pharmacy services provided for a covered 
medication and/or reimbursable services as identified in the MedImpact Pharmacy Network Agreement 
Plan Sheet.  Billing PHC directly for these services will result in denial of a claim, directing the pharmacy 
provider to bill MedImpact. 

For additional questions regarding MedImpact billing, you may contact MedImpact Customer Service at 
(800) 788-2949 or the PHC Pharmacy Department at (707) 863-4414.


